
 

OFSTED INSPECTION 

We now have the Ofsted report and all the staff and governors are delighted with the outcome. I 

would like to say a huge thank you to everyone for contributing to make sure  

THE WHITLEY CONTINUES TO BE GOOD! 

We are sending out a copy to each family and it will be posted on the school website too. 
 

ATTENDANCE MATTERS 

Our Superheros this week are  

CHILLINGHAM CLASS with 100% - CONGRATULATIONS! 

Bamburgh 98%  Warkworth 99%   Lindisfarne  98%  Belsay 97%     

Blue 98% Yellow 95% Ford 91%   Dunstanburgh 93%   Alnwick 94% 

OUR SCHOOL TARGET REMAINS 97% FOR 2018/19 

As you can see from the Ofsted report one of our next steps is to 

 improve attendance so ‘fewer pupils are regularly absent from school.’ 
 

CLASS MP ELECTIONS 2018/19 

We will be holding elections on Wednesday 19th September. If your child would like to be 

considered for this they need to write their manifesto to share with their class.  

The results will be announced on Friday in our WOW Celebration. 
 

MEET THE TEAM 

We are holding ‘Meet the Team’ sessions for you to come and find out more about your 

 child’s new year group (routines, homework etc.)  

Tuesday 25th September – Year 3 and 4 in the creative room at 9.00am 

(Please use the KS2 entrance) 

Monday 24th September - Year 2 in the creative room at 9.00am 

 (Please come to the main entrance) 
 

LUNCHTIME SUPERVISOR VACANCY 

We have a vacancy for casual dinner staff to look after the children in the dinner hall and in the 

yard at lunchtime. Please ask the office for details. 
 

PACKED LUNCHES/SNACKS 

If you give your child grapes for a playtime snack or as part of their packed lunch can you please 

cut them in half for safety reasons (choking). 
 

FRIDAY CELEBRATIONS 

Parents and friends are welcome to join us for: 

 Friday 21st September – WOW Celebration 

Friday 28th September – WOW Celebration 

Friday 4th October - Out of School Achievements 
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